


 

 D. Price recommended approval for all EMAT changes. It was seconded by M. Finch. 

 Vote: Unanimous 

 

IV. Graduate Curriculum Guide 

 

 Tabled until April 

 

V. GA Positions – D. DeWitt 

 There is discussion that in order to increase GA stipends, the number of GA’s will need to be 

reduced. 

 No stipend increase since 2013 – how will rise of minimum wage affect this? 

 GA’s should be doing teaching, research, coaching and leadership 

 How will GA positions be approved?  

o Mandated or will departments be able to determine positions? 

 T. Hansen – Reduction in GA positions could hamper CADR recruiting since many of their students 

are international and cannot work off-campus. 

 J. Duryea – GSC is working on motion for stipend raise. Also includes waiving of fees and free 

parking. 

 Suggestions: 

o Attend Strategic Planning Meetings and advocate for grad programs 

o Invite President to attend a GC meeting 

 

VI. Final Projects – D. DeWitt 

 Victoria Martin is leaving her position in Blackwell – will this affect the current submission process 

for scholarly works? 

o J. Scott will continue to handle technical review. 

o Stephen ford will now handle binding. 

 

VII. Grad School Update - D. DeWitt 

 D. DeWitt provided Grad Council members with the new motion for Faculty Senate meeting on 

3/26/19. 

 Working asks for acknowledgement of report and support in acquiring resources. 

 D. DeWitt encouraged all Grad Council members to reach out to Faculty Senators and encourage 

them to support the motion. 

 D. Wagner no longer supports motion.  

o New recruitment person is step in right direction. 

o New school structure won’t help get resources. 

 

VIII. GSC Update – Jillian Duryea 

 Have funded several additions to the Grad Lounge including artwork, scanner and extra computers. 

 Trying in offer incentives to participate with gift cards. 

 4/2 – Graduate social at Hoppers as part of Graduate Student Appreciation Week 

 



IX. Other Items 

 Outstanding Grad Student Award nominations are due 3/15 – J. Scott 

 Still accepting applications for Graduate Commencement Speaker. Please encourage your students 

to apply – J. Scott 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 4:11 p.m.  

Submitted by Jessica Scott  

 

 

  

  


